Poultry committee of Green County 4H met Jan. 20, 2022 at the Justice Center Multipurpose
room at 6:30pm. Those in attendance were Karen Buck, Layla King, Valerie Johnson, Kari
Grossen, Bryce Grossen and Tonya Gratz.

Val reviewed what we needed to decide. We would like to have John & Danielle Tollackson do
a breed selection and ordering chicks workshop at the Justice Center in February or March.
There will be a prefair workshop on Saturday, June 4th at 9:30 AM. Bryce will cover cleaning
and holding birds. We’re hoping Morgan P. will be able to cover showmanship. The committee
thought it would be a good idea to go over with participants what show day will look like and talk
about testing for pullorum.

We need to verify the testing requirements and if we’ll need to pay into the mulit-county program
for antigen.

We would like to have Kristi post information about swap meets on facebook as they get closer.
Meeting was adjourned at 7:40pm.

Update: John & Danielle will do a clinic on Feb 19th at 10AM at the Justice Center for selecting
birds for showing and where to get them.

Respectfully submitted by Tonya Gratz, Secretary.



